
 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Melissa Pachal  
Utah Public Service Commission  
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor  
Heber M. Wells  Bldg. 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-2305 
 
Re: Docket No. 17-999-14 Information Filing of Annual CAF ICC Support for 

Gunnison Telephone Company 
 
Dear Ms. Pachal: 
 
In accordance with the Federal Communications Commission's (FCC) Transformation Order, 
rate-of return carriers must file their annual CAF ICC Data with the relevant state commission. 
Enclosed is Gunnison Telephone Company's Section 54.304 annual report (Attachment A) 
informational filing. 
 
If you have any questions relative to this filing, please contact me at 719-594-5812 or by email 
at aholstun@gvnw.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam W. Holstun 
Senior Consultants 
 
Encl. 
  

GVNW CONSULTING, INC. 
 

2270 LA MONTANA WAY #200 
COLORADO SPRINGS, CO 80918 

TEL. 719.594.5800 
FAX 719.594.5803 

www.gvnw.com  

mailto:aholstun@gvnw.com
http://www.gvnw.com/


Docket No. 17-999-14, Advice Letter – Gunnison Telephone Company, CAF/ICC Data 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 

I hereby certify that on this 14th day of June, 2017, a true copy of the foregoing document was 

sent via email to the following: 

 
Utah Public Service Commission   psc@utah.gov 
 
Bill Duncan, Division of Public Utilities  wduncan@utah.gov 
 
Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services  cmurray@utah.gov 
 
 

 
 
 

       
Adam W. Holstun 
Senior Consultant 
GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
2270 La Montana Way #200 
Colorado Springs, CO 80918 
719-594-5812 
aholstun@gvnw.com  
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